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The Association Missing Babies of Belgrade received an invitation to participate in a one-day
seminar in Paris on September 3, 2022. on the topic "Fight against child abuse"

("Lutter contre les abus envers les enfansts"), organized by the French association

"Justice Initiative" in cooperation with the Swiss foundation " Guido FLURI". Our Association

responded to this invitation and attended the seminar in Paris with two of its representatives.

The seminar consisted of three panels followed by discussions on the following topics:

e Evidence of child abuse
+« Response to abuse, i.e. punishment system
e Is it possible, and how, to (re)treat the victim

These three topics were addressed from the perspective of different national legislations of
the European countries participating in the seminar. Representatives of various associations
from Italy, Portugal, France... presented the solutions of the legal systems of their
countries, what started fascinating discussions at the end of each panel. Namely, as the
audience included parents of victims and victims of abuse themselves, some of them presented
their stories and criticized the judicial system, centers for social work and other actors in
their fight for justice.

The Association of Missing Babies of Belgrade was represented by the president of the
association, Dusanka BuZanin, who used this opportunity to present the association in the
best possible way and make contacts important for further cooperation with European
organizations.

In our photo gallery you can see all the photos taken during their stay in Paris




